
From: Jon Essley
To: emnrd-parkscomments, EMNRD
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Snowbirds Comment.
Date: Sunday, March 3, 2024 9:25:05 AM

CAUTION: This email originated outside of our organization. Exercise caution prior to
clicking on links or opening attachments.
I come to NM to snow bird because it is cost effective compared to neighboring state's parks. 
If you raise your rates to match that of neighboring states I will no longer have an incentive to
Snow Bird in New Mexico.  I will take my money elsewhere.  Keep your prices highly
competitive, or lose my business.

Sent via the Samsung Galaxy S22 5G, an AT&T 5G smartphone
Get Outlook for Android

mailto:jonessley@msn.com
mailto:emnrd-parkscomments@emnrd.nm.gov
https://aka.ms/AAb9ysg

